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News

Gary Ford Comments on GM Pension Plans 
in Pensions & Investments

In a Pensions & Investments article titled, “”GM’s woes might hit 
its pension funds too,” Gary Ford notes that if a company files for 
reorganization under Chapter 11 of the federal bankruptcy code, 
it’s not a given that its pension plans would be terminated. The 
article was written by Barry Burr.

View the Full Article.
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